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I-90 Interchange Study  
Working Group 

 

February 8th, 2018 2:00-4:00PM 
Blandford Town Hall 

 

AGENDA 
 

2:00 Welcome and Introductions 

• MassDOT team 
• Consultant team 
• Working Group members 

2:15 Study background and purpose 

• State legislation 
• Prior related studies 

2:30 Study process 

• MassDOT planning process 
• Study process 
• Working Group process 

3:00 Review of study framework material 

• Study area 
• Goals and objectives 
• Evaluation criteria 
• Public Involvement Plan 

3:45 Schedule and next steps 

• Next meeting date/time/location 

3:50 Opportunity for public comment 

4:00 Adjourn 


